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POK welcomes firefighters

POK® has established a special relationship with the firefighting community.
They are our first  product  users, and we listen  carefully  to their needs  to
meet their requirements. Their experience and knowledge are a great source
of information, enabling us to  develop  efficient  and reliable products, with
their safety being our uttermost priority.

It  is  always a great pleasure to welcome them. Recently, the Nogent-sur-
Seine Fire Brigade came to visit POK for a "discovery  tour". They came to
visit our production site, view our manufacturing lines,  learn about  the
purchasing and shipment  of raw materials. They are often amazed by  the
complexity of our manufacturing process, from machining to the assembly
line. 

A visit to our product R&D department gave them the opportunity to see the
office where the hand nozzles and monitors of the future are thought and
designed.

If you would like to visit POK, please contact us  by mail at:
nathalie.sejourne[at]pok-fire.com 

http://jk3h.mjt.lu/nl2/jk3h/8lo.html?
mailto:nathalie.sejourne@pok-fire.com


A group of firefighters from the Nogent-sur-Seine fire brigade 

with Bruno Grandpierre, CEO and founder of POK. 

OK Metal new showroom

OK Metal®, is the production site for hose reels and mobile foam units.

Our visitors can now discover these products in a brand new showroom which
has just been unveiled.



Other showrooms will soon be put in place this year.

Indonesia: POK tackles a new market

We are pleased to welcome  in Indonesia our new partner:  PT. PRO
ENGINEERING UTAMA, based in Sentra Niaga represented by Mr. Kibtirul
Arma Firmansyah, its Managing Director.

This country, made up of more than 13,500 islands, is a growing economy
with a population of more than 261M inhabitants and 50% of the population
is less than 30 years old.

PT. PRO ENGINEERING UTAMA  has been in the  firefighting and security
sector over the past twenty years.

http://www.peu.co.id/
http://www.peu.co.id/


Our partner will prioritise  the oil and gas industry sector, the
manufacturing  sector, the  coal mining sector, and  firefighting
truck manufacturers.

There are eight large refineries in Indonesia, the biggest one being the
Cilacap refinery which produces more than 350,000 barrels a day. 

We are looking forward to developing a strong and long-lasting business
relationship with our new partner.

 

 

PT. PRO ENGINEERING UTAMA

 : contact[at]peu.co.id

 : +62 21 29082419

Pok recruits !

Another great opportunity to join our team and participates in the growth of
our company.

To get more information about the position of industrial buyer and other
available vacancies, click on the link below.

 

Join Us !

POK recruits. Join Us !
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